
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2022 11:05 AM 
To: Susan Petrofske 
Cc: Kristin Jones (Kristin.Jones@newellco.com); Gabriel M. Rodriguez  

(gabriel.rodriguez@afslaw.com); Sawula, Andrew N.; Jeanne Tarvin; Paul 
Lindquist 

Subject: RE: SI Work Plan Extension Request for Bright Horizon Properties LLC (BRRTS 
02-36-589295 ) 

 
Hi Susan,  
 
The work plan can be deferred at this time since work is being proposed at the site with the current 
work plan submitted. Any work completed at this site should be worked out between the responsible 
parties, which DNR does not have direct involvement with. Additional requirements will be determined 
after the proposed work has been completed and results submitted to the DNR.  
 
Regards,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 
Phone: (920) 510-3472 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov (preferred contact method during work at home) 
 

From: Susan Petrofske <SPETROFSKE@ramboll.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 8:36 AM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Kristin Jones (Kristin.Jones@newellco.com) <Kristin.Jones@newellco.com>; Gabriel M. Rodriguez 
(gabriel.rodriguez@afslaw.com) <gabriel.rodriguez@afslaw.com>; Sawula, Andrew N. 
<andrew.sawula@afslaw.com>; Jeanne Tarvin <jtarvin@ramboll.com>; Paul Lindquist 
<PLINDQUIST@ramboll.com> 
Subject: SI Work Plan Extension Request for Bright Horizon Properties LLC (BRRTS 02-36-589295 ) 
 
Hi Tauren, 
 
Thanks for taking the time to speak with us on Friday July 8, 2022.  As discussed, Ramboll, on behalf 

of Newell Operating Company (NOC), would like to defer submittal of a Site Investigation (SI) Work 
Plan for the Bright Horizon Properties LLC site (BRRTS No. 02-36-589295).  Ramboll has reviewed the 
SI Work Plan submitted by Fehr Graham (FG) on June 22, 2022, on behalf of their client West River 
Lofts, LLC.  The SI Work Plan describes site investigation activities conducted to date along with the 

additional investigation activities proposed by FG which include the ongoing assessment of CVOC and 
PCB impacts.   

 
In an effort to not duplicate investigation efforts, Ramboll would like to request WDNR’s approval to 
defer submission of a SI Work Plan until FG completes the scope of work outlined in their work 
plan.  Following review of their results we will reach out to the WDNR to discuss any appropriate next 
steps for NOC. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or would like to coordinate a call to discuss. 
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Kind regards 

Susan Petrofske 

Managing Consultant 

  

D +1 (262) 901-3501 

spetrofske@ramboll.com 

_________________________________ 

Ramboll 

234 W. Florida Street 
Fifth Floor 
Milwaukee, WI 53204 
USA 

https://ramboll.com 
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